
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  Community Advisory Council (CAC) Members 

 

FROM: Ben Ellenberger 

 

SUBJECT: 2016 Ozone Plan – Introduction and Proposed Stationary Source Emission Control 

Measures  

 

DATE: February 24, 2016 

 

MEETING: March 9, 2016 

 

 

 

Every three years, the District updates our plan to attain the state 1-hour and 8-hour ozone 

standards.  We will provide background on the history of our planning efforts, discuss the 

process for developing and reviewing the plan, and discuss how the plan will be implemented.  

This meeting will also present the stationary source control measures proposed for this plan 

update. 

 

Enclosed please find the draft proposal for stationary source control measures, and the associated 

attachments, to be included in the 2016 Ozone Plan.  This document describes the proposed 

stationary source emission control measures that could be adopted in Santa Barbara County to 

further reduce ROC and NOx emissions.  The District is required to propose every feasible 

control measure to help the County meet the health-based state ozone standards by the earliest 

practicable date.  

 

The District plans to discuss this proposal at the March 9, 2016 Community Advisory Council 

meeting, which will be informational only (i.e., no formal CAC recommendation sought).   

 

We plan to hold at least two more meetings with the CAC to review and discuss the 2016 Ozone 

Plan.  These meetings will address the emission inventory, air quality trends, and the proposed 

transportation control measures in more detail.  The final meeting will present the proposed 2016 

Ozone Plan for the CAC to consider.  After receiving input from the CAC, we intend to take the 

Ozone Plan to the District Board for a public hearing and adoption later in 2016. 
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If there are questions or concerns that you would like to discuss beforehand, please contact me at 

(805) 961-8879 [e-mail: ellenbergerc@sbcapcd.org] or Tim Mitro at (805) 961-8883 [e-mail: 

mitrot@sbcapcd.org].  

 

 

Attachments: 

Stationary Source Emission Control Measures – Draft Proposal for the 2016 Ozone Plan 

Attachment A – “Every Feasible Measure” Analysis  

Attachment B – Projected Emission Impacts for Recently Adopted and Proposed Control  

     Measures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:ellenbergerc@sbcapcd.org
mailto:mitrot@sbcapcd.org

